
Since my dad died of cancer in early elementary school, my family has relied on OHP to provide health insurance services that have 
been of immense value. Being able to access consistent and timely care, including necessary mental health treatment, has made 
my life easier. My mom hasn’t had to worry about choosing between the dentist or the eye doctor, and when I’ve needed expensive 
medication for a lasting parasitic infection, pharmacy coverage has made recovery easy. Oregon has the capacity to expand care 
that will improve mental and physical health outcomes for people of all ages, money is a bad reason to stop that. 


